
Academy Christian School 
129 West Border Rd., Rock Hill, SC 29730 
Phone: 803-327-5673 Fax: 803-327-0212 

Email: theacademy@comporium.net   Web: academychristianschool.org  
 
 

 

Dear Family and Friends, 

In 2006, The Academy Christian School began as a home school under the instruction of Wendy 
Lipe. In 2007, the Lord opened up an opportunity for us to move to Grace Ministries in Rock 
Hill, and become a state recognized Christian school through American Association of Christian 
Schools and South Carolina Association of Christian Schools.  We started with only 7 students, 2 
teachers, and a heartbeat for missions.  In 2012, the Lord blessed us with our own campus, 
located on West Border Road in Rock Hill, where we now have the ability to serve many 
families. 

We here at ACS provide quality Bible-based education using the Accelerated Christian 
Education (ACE) Curriculum.  Along with that, we maintain a level of integrity with our families 
as we have guidelines and stipulations in place for those who attend our school.  Our student 
handbook is available upon request. 

For the past ten years, we have had a scholarship fund available for families with multiple 
children or families with disabled/deceased parents.  These scholarships have been a blessing 
to many families over the years to help pay for tuition, books, and uniforms.   

As we finished the 2018-2019 school year, this scholarship fund has been depleted.  Would you 
prayerfully consider making a tax-deductible donation to this fund, so we can continue to help 
these families in need?  The current cost for the 2019-2020 academic year is approximately 
$4,500 which includes tuition, books, and uniforms. 

Any funds donated to this program will be used with the utmost integrity as we look to honor 
our Lord Jesus Christ and hold those families who receive these scholarship funds accountable 
to this as well.  

Thank you for your prayerful consideration of this request. 

 

Educating for Eternity with Jesus, 

 

ACS School Board 


